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Update

Flight Notice: BIO97 & BIO98
19 April 2024

Due to the ongoing operational limitations at Dubai International
Airport, we regret to advise that the following flights have been

cancelled:
Date Flight No. Route
20 April BIO97 Brunei - Dubai
21 April BIOS7 Dubai - London
21 April BIO98 London - Dubai
22 April BIO98 Dubai - Brunei

We understand the importance of your journey and the
inconveniences these unforeseen circumstances may cause. Our
team is working diligently to minimize further disruptions and
facilitate options for affected passengers.

The safety of our passengers and crew is crucial to Royal Brunei
Airlines. Thank you for your understanding and patience.



